
Dear Parents, 

 

I hope you all had a great break this half term and that children are happy to be back at school. 

 

After a long time waiting, The French Club is finally ready to start this week. 

 

There is only a couple of spaces left for year R, 1 & 2 on Wednesdays 3:15- 4pm and a few slots 

available for year 4-5-6 on Fridays 3:15-4pm. 

 

Please do get in touch via the details below would you like to enrol your child or for more infos. 

 

Merci/ Many thanks, 

 

Elise 

 

Elise Fautrier- Baberon 

L’Ecole Des Papillons 
 

French classes for 3-12 years old, teaching award winning, fun and structured 

programme La Jolie Ronde  www.lajolieronde.co.uk   

 

I am also running Adults French classes following the communication based method 

Language For Fun. elise@languageforfun.uk 

http://www.languageforfun.org/ 

 

Please get in touch for classes details and availabilities.  

lecoledespapillons@gmail.com 

07875 719 625 
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